

Resignation - Nicole Orzel

1 message

Nicole Orzel <orzeln@hbschools.org>

Tue, Aug 10, 2021 at 10:10 AM

To: Greg Hobaugh < hobaughg@hbschools.org>

Cc: Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>, Richard Kolton <koltonr@hbschools.org>

Dear Dr. Hobaugh,

I am writing to follow up on my phone call that I will regretfully be resigning from my position at High Bridge Middle School after being offered a full-time teaching position in another district. I am so grateful for the time I spent here, and this district will always have a special place in my heart. I have learned and grown so much as an educator during my time here, and I really appreciate everyone's professional guidance and support during what was such a crazy year.

Please let me know what you need from me and what I should expect during this transitional period. Please also let me know what my official release date will be so I can share this information with my new district.

Thanks again,

Nicole Orzel

August 10, 2021